
SUMPTER TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

REQUEST FOR
SPECIAL LAND USE PERMIT

The Sumpter Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at the Sumpter Township Hall, 23480 Sumpter Road,
Belleville, MI 48111 at 7:00pm on Thursday, May 13, 2021 regarding the request for an amendment to a Special Land Use
Permit.

NATURE OF THE REQUEST

A PROPOSED request is to amend a special land use permit, approved at the regularly scheduled Planning Commission meet-
ing held on July 12, 2018, to divide the existing 9.50 acres of land into two (2) separate parcels consisting of 5.037 acres and
4.463 acres. The subject special land use amendment is for 50425 Bemis Road., Belleville, MI 48111.

This Public Hearing has been scheduled in accordance with the requirements of Public Act. 168, Section 0 of 1959 (amendments
to the Township Rural Zoning Act. P.A. 184) to provide all interested citizens an opportunity to express opinions, ask questions,
and discuss in detail all aspects of the proposed use.

For those unable to attend the Public Hearing, written comments may be submitted to the Township Clerk's Office prior to the
hearing date.

Esther Hurst
Clerk
Sumpter Township
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